
Important consultation led by
BATH SPA UNIVERSITY

in association with
SOCIAL WORKERS UNION

Help SWU and Bath Spa by answering a few questions and to build on creating better working 
conditions in our ongoing campaigning with BASW.

The Housing, Communities and Local Government Committee has 
launched a new inquiry into funding and provision of local authorities’ 
children’s services. 

The inquiry will investigate what impact public spending has had on the provision of 
care services, and the approaches local authorities have taken in addressing funding 
constraints. It will consider how fi nancial support for children’s services can be made 
more sustainable in the short and long term, and examine the potential for innovative 
approaches to the design and delivery of services.

Is the funding for local authorities’ children’s services suffi cient to enable local • 
authorities to fulfi l their statutory duties? 
What are the fi nancial challenges for local authorities’ in providing non-statutory • 
services? 
How can funding for children’s services be made more sustainable in the short • 
and long term? 
How can innovative approaches to the design and delivery of children’s services • 
support fi nancial sustainability?

Social Workers in England please take part in a important consultation
and discussion on the main points above:

Monday 10th December at 6pm - 7pm by following the instructions:

Please join the discussion from your computer, tablet or smartphone
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/623282173 

You can also dial in using your phone.
United Kingdom: +44 330 221 0088     Access Code: 623-282-173

For further details please contact j.ravalier@bathspa.ac.uk


